DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
WILLIAM BEAUMONT ARMY MEDICAL CENTER
HIGHLANDER MEDICS STREET
FORT BLISS, TX 79918

MCHM-MZA 12 April 2022

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

SUBJECT: WBAMC Water Advisory

1. On April 6, 2022, out of an abundance of caution for the safety of our patients and
staff | made the determination to limit the use of the main domestic water supply due to
the discovery of sediment and discoloration.

2. After consulting with technical subject matter experts, the decision was made to
allow use of the domestic water for:

Routine hand washing (non- surgical), patient and staff showering, and use of
emergency showers.

3. Domestic water is not to be used for:

Any patient procedures that require clean conditions; dental procedures; drinking or
other consumption; sterile processing activities; food and beverage preparation; or
utilization at emergency eye wash stations.

4. The point of contact for this memorandum is the undersigned.

-
BRETT H. VENABLE

COL, MS
Commanding



